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WE ARE HERE BECAUSE 
YOU WERE THERE:  
Imperial Migration from the 
Marshall Islands to Arkansas
Marshall Islander migration to the United  
States soared in the mid-1980s in response  
to an international agreement between the 
United States and the Republic of the  
Marshall Islands, a former U.S. territory.  
While the agreement marked the formal end 
of the colonization over the islands, the U. S. 
military remained. This created a Marshallese 
migration whose largest resettlement site is 
now Springdale, Arkansas.  
	 Emily Mitchell-Eaton, the Patricia C. and 
Charles H. McGill III ’63 Visiting Assistant  
Professor of International Studies at Trinity 
College, explores the story of the Marshallese 
in Springdale and how the demographic  
landscape of this small town was reshaped.

The lecture is free and open to the public.

The McGill International Studies Fund was established in 1996 with a  
gift from Patricia C. and Charles H. McGill III ’63. The gift helped secure  
a matching grant from the National Endowment for the Humanities. The  
income from the fund is to be used to support the appointment of visiting 
humanities scholars, primarily international scholars, in the academic  
areas of international studies that include African studies, Asian studies,  
Caribbean and Latin American studies, Middle East studies, global studies, 
and Russian and Eurasian studies. 

For more information, please contact  
Trinity’s Office of Advancement at  
860-297-2010.

Emily Mitchell-Eaton
Wednesday, March 28, 2018
4:30 p.m.
McCook Auditorium
A public reception immediately following  
in Hamlin Hall, Academic Club

Emily Mitchell-Eaton is a scholar of 
Pacific Islander migration, citizenship, 
race, and empire. She was the 2016-17 
Andrew W. Mellon Foundation  
Postdoctoral Fellow in the John E. 
Sawyer Seminar on Non-citizenship  
at the University of California at  
Santa Cruz. She received her Ph.D.  
in Geography, and a certificate in 
Women’s and Gender Studies, 
from Syracuse University in 2016.  
Her ongoing research focuses on  
postcolonial migration policies and 
immigrant-led social movements in 
the United States. 


